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April 16, 2015 

     

 

Catherine Walsh 

1080 Norton St 

Saint Paul MN 55117 

 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1080 Norton Street 

 

Dear Ms. Walsh: 

 

This is to confirm that on April 14, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant your appeal based on the 

parking agreement signed by you and the neighbors at 1079 Arundel.    Please note that this 

agreement is only good for as long as you live at this property as well as the owners at 1079 

Arundel. 

 

If you wish to contest further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, 

May 6, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: John Peter Ross 
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